December 15, 2016

1600 Blake Street
Denver, CO 80202

Re: Letter Supporting Mobility Choice Blue Print Study

Dear Honorable RTD Board of Directors:

The North Area Transportation Alliance (NATA) looks forward to working with the RTD Board in 2017 to
ensure our communities have access to excellent transit services. The Mobility Choice Blueprint Study

provides a new opportunity to explore how to meet the needs of the growing Denver metropolitan area.

We ask for the Board to approve the request of a $500,000 match to ensure the study moves forward.
Please schedule a board action item as soon as possible to approve RTD’s investment in future transit
and mobility planning to ensure the completion of the FasTracks Plan.

Sincerely,

andy Ahrens, Chair e
Mayor, City & County of Broomfield =

Ce: NATA Members

Adams County Brighton Broomfield Commerce City Dacono  Erie Federal Heights

Firestone Frederick Longmont Northglenn Thornton Westminster

Adams County Economic Development Smart Commute Metro North TMO Metro North Chamber of Commerce




